

PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Gardena

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the City of Gardena, (herein referred to as "City") will be hosting four community meetings to discuss GTrans' Service Changes on the following dates and locations. GTrans' customers and community members are encouraged to attend and provide feedback. Following the presentation, members of the public wishing to provide comments will be given three (3) minutes to speak. The meetings will be conducted virtually and in person:

Virtual Meeting - Thursday, August 15, 2024 at 12:00 PM
Via Zoom link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88286546616
Via phone conference: +1 669 900 9128 Webinar ID: 882 8654 6616

2. In Person - Saturday, August 17, 2024 at 10:00 AM

Nakaoka Community Center - Room A

1670 W 162nd St, Gardena, CA 90247

Virtual Meeting – Tuesday, August 20, 2024 at 6:00 PM
Via Zoom link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83968369208
Via phone conference: +1 669 900 9128 Webinar ID: 839 6836 9208

4. In Person – Wednesday, August 28, 2024 at 6:00 PM

Gardena City Hall - Council Chambers

1700 W. 162nd St, Gardena, CA 90247

GTrans has been working on restoring service to its lines that were modified due to the COVID-19 pandemic and bus operator shortages. The modified schedules continue to remain in effect due to nationwide bus operator shortages. GTrans wishes to obtain feedback on the Service Change Plan and provide an update on the efforts to change service. Details of the service changes can be found here: RideGTrans.com/service-changes-january-2025

The City of Gardena, in complying with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), requests individuals who require special accommodations to access, attend and/or participate in the City meeting due to disability, to please contact GTrans by phone (310) 965-8888 or email mhutauruk@gardenabus.com at least 24 hours prior to the scheduled meeting to ensure assistance is provided. If you need translation assistance, please contact the above email and phone number no less than 72 hours prior to the meeting.

Comments will be accepted until August 28th. Please email comments to PublicComments@gardenabus.com.

Dated at Los Angeles, California, this 24th day of July, 2024

Dana E. Pynn

Assistant Director of Transportation